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 NEWSLETTER NO.7 AUTUMN TERM – 02 NOV 2018 
 

WEEK AHEAD 
WEEK 7 

FOCUS ON FRIENDSHIP FORTNIGHT – RESPECT EVERYONE 
Monday 5th  School Shop Open 08.45-09.45 
 Whole School Assembly 08.55 
                  Themed Bonfire Celebration Menu 12.30-13.30 

Tuesday 6th   SHOEBOX COLLECTION  
Wednesday 7th  Y5 Swimming (2) 08.45 @ Mayfield 

 U11/10 Girls Hockey v Bricklehurst (AWAY) 
Leave 13.45 Start 14.15 
Collect from Venue 15.45 

 U11/10 Boys Football v Rosehill (HOME) 14.30 
 School Shop Open 15.30-16.30 

 Parent Consultations (Appointment sheets are in the Hall entrance if 
you wish to check your appointment time) 

16.30 onwards 

Thursday 8th    
Friday 9th  Awards Assembly  08.55 

 Dobson Cross Country  
Leave 12.30 Start 14.00 
Collect from Venue 15.30 

 Nursery 1 Parent Consultations  15.45 onwards 
Saturday 10th    
Sunday 11th  REMEMBRANCE DAY PARADE see below for details 09.50 
 

MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS  

RECEPTION Felicity  For always helping others and being a kind and caring friend  

YEAR 1 
Noah For a great effort with cursive letter shapes  
Susie For lovely writing about Billy’s Bucket 

Eloise For always being willing to have a go 

YEAR 2 
Luke For very good work with multiplication and fractions  
Millie For always showing kindness to everyone around her  

YEAR 3 The Whole Class For AMAZING rainforests! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

YEAR 4 
Nate 

For making links to the Feast of All Saints and trying to reflect this 
in his own life and in helping others 

Francesca  
For working hard in science to produce a good example of Bats and 
echolocation 

YEAR 5 The Whole Class For FANTASTIC Solar System posters! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 6 
Amelia  For her kind, gentle nature and her cheery disposition 

Alana For always working very hard and trying to be the best she can be 
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SUPPORT STAFF 
FRIENDSHIP AWARD 

Sofia (Y4) For being a good friend to someone in need 

Milo (Y4) For extraordinary good manners 

SPORTS PERSONALITY 
OF THE WEEK 

Monty (Y5) For excellent goal keeping skills  

Sophie (Y4) For huge improvement in running the Daily Mile  

MUSICIAN OF THE 
WEEK  

Emily (R) For great singing this week as we start to learn our Nativity 
songs Edward (R) 

 

CONGRATULATIONS:  
To our Summer Reading Challenge 2018 participants who successfully took part in Mischief Makers and 
received their certificates today:  Ina-Mae (Y1), Ewan (Y3), Edward (R), Ramona (Y5), Milo (Y4), Millie (Y2), 
Poppy (R), Liberty (Y3) and Scarlet Y5 

 

MARATHON WOMEN 
Huge congratulations to three of our parents, Mrs Colliver, 
Mrs Minifie and Mrs Hughes who, on the 14th October, ran 
the Royal Parks Half Marathon.  Mrs Colliver ran in honour 
of her Dad and raised nearly £1000 for pancreatic cancer 
and Mrs Minifie ran in memory of her step-father and raised 
£940 for The British Lung Foundation. Mrs Hughes took 
part just for fun, having run for charity the previous year. 
On arrival at Hyde Park the weather was dreadful - 16000 
runners in the pouring rain – however by the time they set 
off the rain had cleared only to set in again at the 10-mile 
mark, making the last 3 miles very tough going, but they all 
finished the course!  
If anyone would like to add to the donations already received, please hand into the 

school office in a sealed envelope indicating which charity you 
wish to support. 
 

PTA 
• You should have received your ticket request form for the 

Burns Night Supper on Saturday 2nd February in the book 
bags this week.  Tickets are now on sale so please either 
leave your completed forms with payment at the office or in 
the PTA box just inside the Hall entrance asap.   

• Christmas Cards -  please make sure any orders are 
returned by Monday 5th November.  

 

ROTARY SHOEBOX APPEAL 
We have an amazing number of boxes this year, however, if you 
haven’t completed filling your box please return it by Monday at 
the very latest as the Rotary Club will be collecting these on 
Tuesday. 
 

As Christmas is fast 
approaching, no doubt a 
lot of us are starting to 
shop online. This is a 

great opportunity to remind everyone about our ongoing 
fundraising scheme, “Easy Fundraising”. You can help raise valuable funds for our school, simply by shopping 
online with all your favourite retailers: there are hundreds to choose from including Amazon, Argos, eBay, 
John Lewis, Tesco, Waitrose, Next, M&S or even booking a holiday with Thomas Cook! 
 

All you need to do is register either online at www.easyfundraising.org.uk or download the app. It’s all free and 
very simple to use. Just search for and select Sacred Heart School as your chosen charity. After that you just 
access your favourite online retailers through the ‘Easy Fundraising’ website or app and the donations are 
automatically sent directly to the school from the retailers when you make your purchases. 
 

If we all shop through this app whilst we are online this Christmas (and all throughout the year) we could raise 
a lot of money for our school. Even more so if we encourage our friends and family to do the same! 
 

Happy Shopping! 
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REMEMBRANCE DAY PARADE 
We hope to have your support for the Wadhurst Parade on Sunday 11th November.  Do let us 
know if you will be in attendance.  Children should wear school uniform and assemble at 
Gloucester Road at 9.50am.  We will be carrying the school banner and laying a wreath at the 

War Memorial at 10.15am. and it would be wonderful to have a good show of support from the school in this 
centenary year marking the end of WW1. 
Our Year 6 pupils will be visiting all the classrooms next week with the traditional poppy for which we would 
ask a minimum contribution of 50p to the Royal British Legion.  They will sell poppies to parents after school.  
We also have a selection of other items in the office as displayed below:  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

U11/10 BOYS FOOTBALL FESTIVAL @ Uplands Report by Monty & Jack Y6 
On Wednesday 31st October the U11 boys played in a Tournament in Wadhurst.  During the 
afternoon the whole team tried their hardest against some strong opposition.   Monty Y5 made 
some amazing saves as our goalkeeper; Charlie A, Oliver and Alfred, Monty and Max were very 

strong in defence clearing the ball out to our attacking players.  Jack and Digby moved the ball around quickly 
in front of the goal and both managed to score.   
Overall we were 6th. We won 1, drew 1 and lost 4.  
We would like to thank the minibus for taking us, Mrs HT for coaching us and the parents for supporting us. 
 

Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 
where learning is fun! 

 
Year 6 have been working hard to complete their oil 
pastel trees and Greek pots in Art this week. The 
trees were inspired by Georgia O'Keefe's The 
Lawrence Tree.  

 
In History, the children have been learning about the 
Ancient Greeks and have designed their own 'kraters'. 

 
 



Key policies are available via the school website or on request from the school. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The song ‘God has chosen me’ was part of the Y4 RE topic. They wrote their own additional lyrics and we 
thought we’d share Milo's with you which were very good.   

 
God has chosen me, God has chosen me 
To bring love to those in need. 
God has chosen me, God has chosen me 
To live my life always in the light. 
God has chosen me; God has chosen me. 
To tell the world that God's kingdom is near 
To take away all hate and fear 
 

 
God has chosen me, God has chosen me 
To bring love and care to the poor 
God has chosen me, God has chosen me 
to spread the Good News once more 
God has chosen me, God has chosen me 
That his love will always be near. 
God has chosen me, God has chosen me 
To take away all hurt and fear. 
 

 
 
 
 

We celebrated the Feast of All Saints on Thursday this week with a special assembly in school. We 
heard the story of St Bernadette (a favourite of Mrs Blake’s) and reflected on how we are all called to be 
saints by doing everyday things with extraordinary love – a theme which is highlighted in some of our 
Mission in Action awards this week.  A special thank you goes to Elena, Ramona and Luke for their 
contributions to our All Saints displays. 

 


